
Andrew Johnson has been appointed a
Recorder 
07 October 2020

5PB are delighted to announce that Andrew Johnson has been appointed
a Recorder.

The appointment is by The Queen, on the advice of the Lord Chancellor, The Right
Honourable Robert Buckland QC MP, and the Lord Chief Justice of England and
Wales, The Right Honourable The Lord Burnett of Maldon.

The announcement was made on 7 October 2020 and will take effect from 12
October 2020.

The Lord Chief Justice has deployed Mr Johnson to the South Eastern Circuit, sitting
in the Crown Court. 

The announcement can be read here. 
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